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HAMER AND BAQUIE IN GREAT FORM IN RUN FOR THE KIDS 
Chris Hamer and Alice Baquie headed a strong Box Hill performance at the inaugural Run for 
the Kids 14.7km run through the city, via the Bolte Bridge and Domain Tunnel last Sunday. 
With 20,000 participants, this is the largest run ever held in Victoria and 17 year old Chris 
Hamer ran brilliantly to finish 8th, while Alice Baquie did one better to be the 7th woman across 
the line. 
 
Behind Chris and Alice there were a number of strong performances from Box Hill athletes. 
 
Full results and team scores will not be known for some time, but please note if you have not 
registered for the 2006/2007 season as you must register before April 29 for your performance 
to count for club points. 
 
RESULTS: 
If we have missed out anyone please let us know! 
 
MEN: 
NAME  PLACE TIME 
Chris Hamer 8 46:24 
Daniel Clark 20 47:50 
Dale Bickham 31 48:46 
Alan Craigie 32 48:46 
Adrian Vincent 33 48:50 
Kynan Dawes 58 51:09 
Sam Dipnall 77 51:58 
Graeme Olden 83 52:26 
Chris O'Connor 146 54:54 
Andrew White 182 55:41 
Luke  Yeatman 189 55:49 
John Vaitkunas 190 55:49 
Michael  Bourne 224 56:19 
Christopher Wall 317 57:41 
Scott Boxshall 468 59:41 
Barry Whittle 724 62:20 
Adam Pepper 2361 70:37 
Neville  Gardner 4738 79:06 

 
WOMEN: 

NAME  
OVERALL 

PLACE TIME 
Alice Baquie 128 54:20 
Fiona Turner 325 57:53 
Rachel Johnson 409 58:57 
Jessica De Bruin 509 60:06 
Amanda Harper 638 61:31 
Marion  Gamble 959 64:11 
Harriet Hodgkinson 1039 64:35 
Megan Sloane 1044 64:36 



Katherine Wall 1424 66:31 
Gemma  Duhig 2934 72:41 

 
4.5KM 
Alexandra WILSON 65 19:11 
Danny KRAUSE 77 19:32 
Priscilla  BARRINGTON 188 21:10 

 
 
GET YOUR ENTRIES IN FOR THE CLUB 5K HANDICAP 
The annual club 5k handicap will be held on Saturday, April 22. 
Please contact a member of the winter competition committee and let us know if you will 
running in this event and what your best recent times are over 5k, 3k or 1500m. (or your 
expected finish time). 
The Race starts at 1:00pm at the car park of the Bennetswood bowling club in Station St. 
(melway, 61 C4) and the event will be followed by a BBQ.  
We encourage all club members to take part either as a serious race, a training run or as a 
social event! 
 
 
SATURDAY, APRIL 29: AV CROSS COUNTRY RELAYS, YARRA BEND 
At Yarra Bend Park (melway 44 H2 or D2 E5) 
To take part in the cross country relays, you must be registered for the 2006/2007 season 
either before or on the day of competition. 
We are hoping to enter at least 3 men’s and 2 women’s teams in the open competition 
(6km) as well as under 20, under 18 and under 16 (6km for under 20 men, 3km for all 
others) so please let the winter competition committee know of your availability as soon as 
possible so that teams can be organised. 
 
 
WINTER COMPETITION COMMITTEE 
Contact a member of the club winter competition committee if you have any enquiries. 
 
Graeme Olden  
ph. 9885 0890 email: golden@sprint.net.au 
 
Ian and Megan Sloane 
ph. 9459 4486  email: iansloane@optusnet.com.au 
 
Chris O’Connor  
ph: 9882 6108 email: coconnor@swin.edu.au 
 
 
 


